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LETTER DATED 13 SEPTEMBER 1994 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF IRAQ TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

On instructions from my Government and further to my letter of
5 September 1994 referring to the letter dated 14 July 1994 from the Permanent
Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran (S/1994/830) issued on
17 July 1994, which contained allegations of violations by Iraq of the terms of
the cease-fire between the two countries during the period from 1 to
30 April 1994, | have the honour to inform you that the Government of the
Republic of Iraq denies the allegations made in the letter, which are merely
intended to create a climate of tension and which reflect tendencies that cast
doubt on the good faith of the Iranian side, to which we wish to draw attention.

The Government of the Republic of Irag assures you of its compliance with
the cease-fire and the terms of the area of separation between the two countries
and expresses the hope that Iran will abide by those terms in the same spirit
and refrain from repeating such allegations.

| should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated as a document
of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Nizar HAMDOON
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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